
Mole Extermination Information 

Pinebrook does not have a policy on mole management. Homeowners may contact mole 

extermination companies for consultation on, and removal of, moles. Homeowners should 

investigate state laws regarding acceptable methods of eradication. 

Below is a company one homeowner has used and recommends, however this is not an official 

Pinebrook endorsement. Homeowners should research mole exterminators as they would with 

any other contractor. 

NW Mole and Gopher 

360-607-8312 


